Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



11th March 2024 Dear parents and carers, Thank you for your patience and support whilst Ms Trevett is absent. I cannot at this point confirm when Miss Trevett will be back. I am sure you will all join me in wishing her well. Along with the EYFS Leader, Miss Hutcheon, we will work together to ensure that the children will continue to receive the best possible provision during this time. I am pleased to say that we have appointed Miss Kohler, a very experienced teacher, who will be teaching in Nursery until Ms Trevett's return. Parent's evening is really important to discuss the progress and well-being of your child so to make sure the experience is valuable, we are postponing the Nursery meeting with Miss Kohler to ensure she has the opportunity to get to know the children. In the meantime should you have any queries please book a parent's surgery with Miss Kohler. Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. Yours sincerely Mrs Breslin